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Spencer Hickman

From: Spencer Hickman
Sent: Wednesday, December 27, 2023 1:31 PM
To: Thomas Drzazgowski
Subject: DRC - Mixed Use (Vail Crossings North)

Tom, 
 
I’ve looked a couple Ɵmes in the code, but I don’t see any kind of public noƟce requirements. Let me know if this is the 
case or whether we need to do noƟce here. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Spencer Hickman 
Senior Planner 
Pima County Development Services 
201 N. Stone Av, 1st Floor 
Tucson, AZ 85701 
Spencer.Hickman@pima.gov 
(520)724-6498 
 


